INFORMATION SHEET FOR 10/14/2021
  
1. Annual fee. 

2. Jennifer handled this before and no one currently has the expertise and/or time to learn and maintain the site.  There are several changes that need to be made and Mark is highly recommended.  He has over 20 years’ experience doing exactly this. We would contract with him through City Clerk Department at $42 per hour.  Probably no more than 40 hours at first then should be no more than 3 or 4 hours per month.  I can address this as needed.

EXECUTIVE SESSION

3. We must make our dispatch more attractive so we can get and keep employees.  This is the first step. The current $10.50 per hour isn’t working. Chad can address this as needed.

4. We will have representatives from both Westville Council and the County Commissioners to meet with us.  Hopefully Jim Carson and/or Daniel Bradley can meet with us also.  The purpose is to see if we can be united on our county’s ambulance service.


THE ATTACHED PROPOSAL IS OUR VERY ROUGH ESTIMATE ON COSTS FOR INCREASING THE POLICE DEPARTMENT.  THIS IS FOR YOU TO STUDY AND IS NOT A REQUEST AT THIS TIME.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE:  THE AMOUNT FOR THIS YEAR INCLUDES A FULL YEAR’S SALARY BUT NO SIGNING BONUS.
